Graduate Student Conference Travel Awards

This award is intended to honor current Philosophy graduate students who have papers accepted for a presentation at an academic conference, and to aid in their professional development, by helping them cover travel expenses. This policy will be reviewed from year to year based on available funding.

\$250 total per year to present at a domestic conference

\$750 total per year to present at an international conference

To receive the award for presenting at a conference, please follow these guidelines:

Submit a copy of the conference program listing your paper, or an official letter of acceptance from a conference committee, or session chair to **Jennifer Morgan** along with a brief memo stating your **name**, **student ID#**, **title and date of the conference**, and **title of your paper**.

- You must be an enrolled graduate student to receive this award
- Awards will be directly deposited to your student account shortly after approval
- You are limited to a total \$1,000 in a combination of travel awards/reimbursements for the current academic year
- Please note that this is an award, not a travel reimbursement, and should not be noted as additional funding in conjunction with the GSA travel reimbursements.

Graduate Student Association Awards

The Graduate Student Association also offers funding for travel. You are eligible for \$100 each academic year to attend a conference. If you are speaking at a conference you are eligible for more money. The amount varies depending upon the location of the conference. Currently the GSA offers \$300 for the Southwest, \$400 for the Continental US, \$500 for North America and \$600 for the rest of the world. These caps are re-evaluated monthly based on the availability of funds. You must request these funds before the first of the calendar month prior to the month during which you will be travelling. For example, you must submit your request on April 1st if the event is being held on May 20th. You can determine how much you are eligible to receive, and you can find forms to submit requests at http://gsa.ucr.edu/conferencetravel-grants/.